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Arrow to Dedicate Headquarters Building in Honor of Laura and George Pontikes 

 

May 13, 2025 - Spring, TX— On Monday, May 19, Arrow Child & Family Ministries will host a special 

building dedication ceremony at its headquarters, honoring Laura and George Pontikes for their steadfast 

commitment to Arrow’s mission of helping kids and strengthening families. 

The celebration will recognize the Pontikes’ support during a transformative renovation of Arrow’s 

headquarters.  

Originally built more than two decades ago, the facility required and received critical upgrades made possible 

through contributions organized by Satterfield & Pontikes, the construction firm co-founded by Laura 

Pontikes. The company partnered with vendors and industry professionals—breathing new life into Arrow’s 

home base. 

This building represents more than walls and offices—it’s a space that reflects the heart of our mission. This 

dedication honors those who have helped shape that mission with unwavering commitment. 

Laura Pontikes, who joined Arrow’s Board of Directors in January 2024, brings more than three decades of 

experience in the construction industry. As founder of Satterfield & Pontikes, now the Executive Vice 

President of Corporate Services, she has played an integral role in growing the company from a start-up to a $1 

billion enterprise. Her deep expertise spans financial and project analysis, mentoring subcontractors and 

leading award-winning construction efforts. She is also a champion for youth and families, actively involved in 

numerous organizations. 

Arrow’s building dedication falls during National Foster Care Awareness Month, a meaningful time to 

reaffirm our mission and celebrate those, like the Pontikes, who consistently put children and families first. 

Attendees will enjoy a reception, hear from special speakers, and see the refreshed headquarters during a 

special building tour. Speakers and special guests are to be announced. RSVPs are encouraged. 

What: Arrow Headquarters' Building Dedication                                                                   When: May 19, 2025, at 12 p.m. 

Special Guests include: Precinct 4 Commissioner Lesley Briones  

### 
Media welcome, Interview opportunities available upon request. 

Media Contact 
Mackailyn Johnson 

Arrow Communications Manager 
832-766-7801 or mackailyn.johnson@arrow.org or communications@arrow.org  
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